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Linda Barrera

From: Sandra Coong <scoong@marinavillageharbor.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 3, 2018 7:54 AM
To: Mark Isaacson; athomas@alameda.gov
Cc: Linda Barrera
Subject: RE: Demolition of Shipways / 1200 Marina Village Parkway, Alameda

Hi Mark, 
 
I forwarded your comment to Linda Barrera. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 

Best	Regards,	
Sandra	Coong	
Marina	Village	Yacht	Harbor	
1030	Marina	Village	Parkway	
Alameda,	Ca.	94501	
510‐521‐0905	
 
 
 

From: Mark Isaacson [mailto:isaacson_mark@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2018 6:44 PM 
To: athomas@alameda.gov; Sandra Coong; Sherwin Samson 
Subject: Demolition of Shipways / 1200 Marina Village Parkway, Alameda 
 
Mr. Thomas, 
 
Please count me as one of many boat owners who will be negitivly impacted by the demolition for the Shipways 
at 1200 Marina Village Parkway, Alameda, CA. My 40' boat in a slip less then twelve feet from the cement and 
steel shipways that are in question. I can see no way that the demolition of these shipways will not create a huge 
amount of poisonous dust and debree, not to mention the material that will find it's way to damage boats like 
mine which are so close to the old structure. Some of these boats, like mine are quite expensive and any damage 
will shurly invite heartache and lawsuits. I can not imagine that any type of structure will insure that damage 
won't happen to these boats birthed at Gate 11 of Marina Villager Yacht Harbor.  
 
I strongy protest the demolition for the reason stated.  
 
Thank you for registering my objections. 
 
Mark Isaacson / Vessel Topaz / Gate 11, Slip W-136 / Marina Village Yacht Harbor 
 
Cell: 510 295 9638 
 
 
E-Mail: isaacson_mark@yahoo.com 


